
May 26, 2023 

WAPA Business Offices will be Closed on Monday, May 29, 2023, in Observance of Memorial Day 
 
U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” or “Authority”) 
advises the public that the Business offices territory-wide will be closed on Monday, May 29, 
2023, in observance of Memorial Day.   

Disconnections for unpaid bills will resume on Tuesday, May 30, 2023. 

TO MAKE A PAYMENT:  

• Call: 340-774-3552 or 340-773-2250 
o For Automatic Bill Pay - Select Option 3 

• Pay online: click “Pay Your Bill Online” at www.viwapa.vi 
• Visit: First Bank, Banco Popular and Bank of St. Croix branches to make a payment. 
• Drop box: Pay via Money Order or check at all business centers. 
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